
MANAGER’S DESK FOR FRIDAY, DECEMBER 10, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

TODAY IS MICHAEL FLETCHER’S LAST DAY WITH US. HOW WE HAVE ALL ENJOYED 

HAVING HIM WITH US THESE PAST 6 WEEKS. I KNOW HE HAS MIXED FEELINGS ABOUT 

LEAVING, AGAIN, AS HE HAS THOROUGHLY ENJOYED BEING BACK BEHIND THE 

MICROPHONE. AT THE SAME TIME, HE IS HAPPY TO BE GOING BACK HOME WITH HIS 

WIFE, ADRIANNE. ESPECIALLY DURING THE CHRISTMAS SEASON.  

WE’RE GLAD TO HAVE KEN BISHOP ON BOARD. HE IS STILL LEARNING THE ROPES, AS HE 

PUT IT, BUT IT WOULD APPEAR HE IS A QUICK LEARNER. HAVING MOVED FROM RADIO 

STATION TO RADIO STATION MYSELF IN THE PAST, I KNOW FIRSTHAND THAT NO 

MATTER HOW EXPERIENCED YOU ARE THERE ARE ALWAYS NEW THINGS THAT MUST BE 

LEARNED. EVERY STATION HAS DIFFERENT EQUIPMENT, DIFFERENT PROGRAMMING AND 

DIFFERENT WAYS OF DOING THINGS. ALL OF THAT TAKES TIME TO GET COMFORTABLE 

WITH.  

THIS WEEK I RECEIVED AN EMAIL FROM JOSEPH HABEDANK. MANY OF YOU WILL 

RECOGNIZE THAT NAME. WE PLAY HIS MUSIC ON WRVM AND LAST FALL WE HOSTED 

HIM, ALONG WITH LEGACY FIVE, IN A CONCERT. I FIRST MET JOSEPH WHEN HE WAS 

SINGING LEAD FOR THE PERRYS. I LEARNED RIGHT AWAY THAT HE IS A HUGE GREEN 

BAY PACKERS FAN. SO WHEN THEY RETURNED FOR ANOTHER CONCERT WE HAD A 

CHEESEHEAD AND JERSEY TO GIVE HIM. LAST I CHECKED, HE STILL HAS THEM IN HIS 

OFFICE. ANYWAY, HE EMAILED ME ASKING,  

I know this is probably a long shot, but do you know of anyone who would have access to Packers playoff 

tickets for the weekend of Jan 22-23? We are off that weekend and I’d love to go. I’d be glad to pay! 

IF I CAN FIND HIM THE TWO TICKETS HE’S LOOKING FOR, I’M THINKING I’LL OFFER THEM 

TO HIM ON ONE CONDITION; THAT HE STAY LONG ENOUGH TO DO A CONCERT FOR US. 

WHAT DO YOU THINK? ANY WAY, IF YOU’RE ABLE TO HELP JOSEPH WITH HIS TICKET 

REQUEST GET IN TOUCH WITH ME.  

BE CAREFUL ON THE ROADS TONIGHT AND TOMORROW IF YOU HAVE TO GET OUT. IT’S A 

GOOD TIME TO STAY IN AND ENJOY THE RADIO. THANKS FOR LISTENING AND FOR YOUR 

SUPPORT. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


